Baptism 2022

"So, I address you, dear parents and godparents. Today you have the joy of offering these infants the most beautiful and precious gift: new life in Jesus, the saviour of all mankind." ( Pope St John Paul II, January 2001, teaching about Baptism)
 
If you wish to have your child Baptised in the Parish, it is important that you attend one of our Baptism preparation courses of two sessions. Courses are run once per term, generally on Monday evenings, at the home of one of our catechists. Baptisms can take place either during the Mass or on a Sunday afternoon by agreement with Fr Simon.

The next baptism preparation course dates are: Monday 21st February and 28th February from 7.30pm to 9pm and Friday 4th March at 6.30pm. Parents would need to attend all dates and are welcome to come as a family with their children. Please contact Katherine Bletso to your place bletso@btinternet.com

